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Anfield Road Redevelopment
Liverpool Football Club recently announced that the redevelopment of the 

Anfield Road stand is moving on to the next stage of the consultation process.

With this in mind we would like to ask all of our members to provide us with any 

suggestions or ides that they may have have about any access requirements 

and we will forward them on to the club and the developers for their 

consideration.

Please send any replies to either LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or post to

LDSA

10th Floor

20 Chapel St

Liverpool

L3 9AG
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All replies will be passed on to LFC.
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